STIRLING HIGH SCHOOL

GLENEAGLES ROAD TELEPHONE: 043735 1444
STIRLING E-MAIL: info@stirlinghs.co.za
EAST LONDON WEB: www stirlinghigh.co.za
5241

MEETING OF PARENTS TO CONSIDER THE STIRLING HIGH SCHOOL
BUDGET AND SCHOOL FEES FOR 2025

All parents and guardians of pupils enrolled at Stirling High School are invited to attend a
meeting convened by the Governing Body, and called in terms of Section 38(2) of the
South African Schools Act, No 84 of 1996, as amended, to consider the proposed budget
and school fee for the school for 2024.

Meeting details are as follows:

Date: Wednesday 23rd October 2024
Time: 18:00
Venvue: School Hall

At the meeting the background to the proposed budget and school fee will be explained
to parents.

In terms of the Act:

1. Parents will be requested to decide whether fees should be levied for 2025.
(Note that should this decision be in the negative the school will have no income for
the year as the Department’s funding of the school is not influenced by this decision).
Should the decision be in the affirmative, then:

2. Parents will be requested to consider and approve, by a majority of parents present
and voting, a budget for the school for 2025.

3. Parents will also be requested to approve by resolution the school fee for 2025.

Parents are no longer required to approve equitable criteria for the total, partial or
conditional exemption of parents who are unable to pay school fees, as these are now
determined by regulation.

Please note that the proposed budget will be available at the school for inspection during
fimes when the school office is open 14 days prior to the meeting.
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